
 
 
 
 

  
Diary Dates 

Thursday 
7/7/16 

Transition day – all year 
groups move up for the day 
New nursery visits AM 
New reception stay for 
lunch 
All Y4’s to middle schools 

Friday 
8/7/16 

Year 3 only to Hoopstarz 
festival at Swan centre 10-
12 – packed lunch needed 

Friday 
8/7/16 

FAIR 
1-3pm 

Wednesday 
13/7/16 

Year 4 Leavers Mass 10am 
in school – all welcome 

Thursday 
14/7/16 

‘More than’ dance whole 
school performance for 
parents at 2:15pm 

Monday 
18/7/16 

Leavers Assembly 9:15am 
Class 2 & 3 Achievement 
assembly 2pm 

Tuesday 
19/7/16 

Early Years achievement 
assemply 9am 
School closes 3pm 

Wednesday 
7/9/16 

School re-opens; 
8:45am Nursery 
8:55am Main school 

 
 
 

4 t h  Ju ly  2016  

 

St Cuthbert’s R.C.First School Newsletter 

This week’s Statement: I notice that we are the same and we are 
different. 

 

 
can learn from my mistakes and failures 

 

 

 

St Cuthbert’s RC First School, Prince Edward Rd, Tweedmouth, Berwick on Tweed, Northumberland TD15 2EX 

School website: www.st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk               E-mail: admin@st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 01289 307785  Fax: 01289 331717 

    

Head Teacher:  Mrs  C McGregor  

In God’s family, we love, we grow, we learn. 

Congratulations to 
Good Work and Star of the Week winners… 

 
Reception   Pawel   Amelia 
Year 1   Lillia   Clara 
Year 2   Skye   Joshua 
Year 3   Toby   Kari 
Year 4   Hannah   Joshua 

Year 4 pilgrimage 
Thank you to our year 4’s for their very moving pilgrimage on 

Friday.  It shows how much our children care for others and their 
messages were full of empathy for the refugees around the 

world.  Being part of a Catholic school means we have a 
responsibility to help others. 

Refugee Donations 
The diocesan youth mission team along with the charity 

Care4Calais are collecting toiletries to take to the refugee camps 
in Calais.  If you are able to donate please leave in the box in the 

school entrance. E.G; toothpaste, toothbrush, deodorant, soap 
Swimming 

From September years 1, 2, 3 & 4 will have their swimming 
lessons on a Monday afternoon.  After a long spell at Eyemouth 
we have decided to return to the Swan centre in Berwick for our 
lessons.  We have managed to keep the cost at £2.50 per week 

and as part of promoting a healthy lifestyle we will be walking to 
and from the Swan centre until the October half term and from 

Easter until July, the rest of the year we will travel by bus. 

  FAIR 
Remember to come and join us from 1pm on Friday, please come 
and collect your child from their class when you arrive. Thank you 

for all of your kind raffle/tombola prizes.  Please bring any 
cakes/biscuits to school on Friday morning.  Meeting tomorrow 

(Tuesday) at 1pm in school for anyone who is able to help 
organise/prepare for Friday. 

Uniform Orders 
As Mrs Newton has been off school we anticipate orders to arrive 
in the summer holidays, however Mrs Newton will message you 
when they arrive and give you details of when you will be able to 

come and collect any orders.  
 
We have a part time cleaning vacancy advertised on our school 
website.  Closing date 6/7/16 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance trophy winners:  
Year 3 & Year 4 with 100% -Excellent! 

THIS WEEK  
Whole school: 92.5%  
National target: 96% 

Attendance 
Please remember to phone the school before 
9:30a.m. to explain your child’s absence from 
school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year of Mercy thought for the week… 
Make a list of your “enemies.” Then, 

every day, say a prayer for them. 
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